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2 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The countdown to Christmas is on, which means the children in Infants are busy preparing a show-stopping 

Nativity. We hope that children in Infants and their parents/carers can join us for an afternoon of festivity on 

Tuesday 13th December after school. We have worked with FOSP to organise a festive treat for children and 

families to celebrate their hard work in the upcoming Nativity. A selection of treats will be on offer, whilst 

listening to Christmas music and sharing in the excitement of the final performance in the evening. 

 

What will be on offer? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children are to be picked up at normal time on Tuesday 13th December and are invited to join us in the 

bottom hall until 4:30pm. 

 

All children must be accompanied by parents/carers. Infant children that are attending Funclub will also be 

joining the festive fun, a reminder that they will need to bring some money into school if they would like some 

food or a hot chocolate.  

 

We ask that all children, whether attending the event or not, return to school at 4:30pm to get ready for the 

evening performance at 5pm. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope you are as excited as we are for our performance. 

 

Best wishes  

 

The Infant Team 

Hot dogs £2 

Salad kebabs £2 

Marshmallow and strawberry kebabs £1 

Hot chocolate £1 
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